

MONTHLY TEST APRIL

I. Mark the letter A, B, c or D to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

1. A. unwise B. develops C. values D. equals
2. A. animal B. contaminate C. habitat D. endangered

II. Mark the letter A, B, c or D to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

3. A. metropolitan B. picturesque C. organization D. multicultural
4. A. urban B. downtown C. wander D. conduct

III. Mark the letter A, B, c or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following question.

5. The more electricity you use, _____ your bill will be.
A. the highest B. the more high C. higher D. the higher
6. This photograph was taken in Scotland, _____?
A. was he B. wasn't he C. wasn't it D. was it
7. George doesn't smoke and he doesn't drink. => George _____
A. both smokes and drinks B. either smokes or drinks
C. neither smokes and drinks D. neither smokes nor drinks
8. The Thang Long Imperial Citadel was built on the location of old Annam _____ dating from the 7th century.
A. battle B. fortress C. border D. soldier
9. Architect Kasik is honoured with his statue in Hoi An in _____ for his restoration work done at the My Son Sanctuary.
A. agreement B. knowledge C. recognition D. admiration
10. The expert explained that the upper _____ of the bridge was in very bad condition.
A. foundation B. roof C. building D. structure
11. Hanoi's four sacred temples, the _____ of Hanoi were built to defend the four directions (East, West, South, North) of the ancient Thang Long.
A. energy B. spirits
C. communication D. feelings
12. It _____ that the Perfume Pagoda is located in the interior of a cave to the top of the Huong Tich mountains.
A. says B. is said
C. is spoken D. is told
13. India will provide technical experts, supporting equipment and materials necessary for the restoration of _____ in My Son.
A. mosques B. towers
C. churches D. pagodas

IV. Mark the letter A, B, c or D to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

14. The people who waiting outside are becoming impatient.
A B C D
15. He apologized about not coming to the meeting.
A B C D
16. These televisions are all too expensive for we to buy at this time.
A B C D

V. Mark the letter A, B, c or D to indicate the correct response to each of the following exchanges.

17. - "Can I take away your dish?"
- "Wait a minute. _____"

- A. I can't finish.
C. I have to finish
18. - "Do you need any help, Kate?"
- "_____"

- B. I don't finish.
D. I haven't finished

- A. I haven't got a clue.
C. That's all for now.
B. No, thanks. I can manage
D. That's fine by me

VI. Mark the letter A, B, c or D to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

19. Cutting down trees or limiting wild animals may upset the ecological balance of an area.
A. strengthen B. motivate C. comfort D. disturb
20. Mass tourism may cause numerous problems.
A. bring in B. bring up C. bring about D. bring away

VII. Mark the letter A, B, c or D to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

21. Venice has suggested imposing a tax on all visitors to help pay for restoration of the ancient buildings.
A. introducing B. removing C. levying D. lessening
22. There are 1.6 billion tourists roaming the world, and the impact of tourism can be devastating.
A. disastrous B. nondestructive c ruinous D. devastative

VIII. Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, c or D to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbered blanks.

HOW DOES A ROCKET GET TO OUTER SPACE?

A rocket uses fuel to make power for the engine. The fuel is set (23) _____ inside the rocket. As the fuel burns, it creates (24) _____ that have great pressure. These gases are blasted out of the rocket engines.

These gases all go out the bottom of the rocket engine where it is open. They come out so fast and with so (25) _____ power that the rocket is pushed up. It is pushed up (26) _____ hard that the rocket overcomes the force of gravity, which tries to (27) _____ everything on the ground. The force that pushes up against the front of the rocket is called thrust.

Unlike an airplane, a rocket does not use wings to help it fly. It just uses the power and force created by the burning fuel to make enough thrust.

23. A. on flame B. on fire C. by flame D. by fire
24. A. fumes B. gases C. smoke D. liquid
25. A. much B. more C. many D. little
26. A. as B. enough C. so D. such
27. A. make B. get C. have D. keep

IX. Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, c or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

Practical stress management can help students deal with their worries and become more productive, competent and efficient. First of all, students must be able to design and stick to a timetable. Choose a relaxing break between work and study, even if it's just taking out time to breathe. In addition, a healthy lifestyle is essential for students. Let's drink more water as well as take out time to get some air and exercise. Furthermore, organization is very important in academic life for dealing with stress. By keeping academic notes organized, turning in assignments on time, and keeping track of all deadlines, stress can be reduced to a great extent. Stress can also get worse if a person feels lonely. Therefore, by letting out all your thoughts to someone you trust, you immediately feel a lot better. However, if you feel extremely stressed out, take a break and do something you love.

Whether it is painting or listening to music, doing something you enjoy can cheer up your mood and distract you from a stressor. It's about time that we students accept that we can achieve just as much in life without all the stress.

28. What should you do when you are feeling stressed?

- A. Take time for reflection on your progress.
- B. Ease your soul and your mind.
- C. Stay away from other people.
- D. Take a break and do what you enjoy.

29. What should students pay attention to when designing a timetable?

- A. They have to arrange time to breathe.
- B. They need to set time for relaxation.
- C. They don't need to take notice of certain tasks.
- D. They should stop working and studying.

30. Why is organization important in academic life?

- A. Because it can help students get good grades.
- B. Because it is a must for all students.
- C. Because it can help students reduce stress.
- D. Because it leads to better results.

31. What can students do to lead a healthy lifestyle?

- A. Visit their doctor as scheduled.
- B. Not to put much pressure on time management.
- C. Follow the timetable strictly.
- D. Go outside for fresh air, do regular exercises and drink more water.

32. Which of the following sentences is true?

- A. You should stay alone when being under pressure.
- B. When you feel lonely, you should grab someone to talk.
- C. The more lonely you are, the more stress you can have.
- D. It is believed that stress can control itself.

X. Rewrite the following sentences using the provided word and keep meaning as that of the root one.

33. Son Tung M-TP performs the song "Chung ta khong thuoc ve nhau" very beautifully.

=> The song "Chung ta khong thuoc ve nhau.....

34. A fish swims faster than a duck.

=> A duck.....

35. My house is bigger than your house.

=> Your house.....

36. I moved to Hanoi five years ago.

=> I have

XI. Complete the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first sentence, using the word in brackets.

37. I was excited about going away. I couldn't sleep, (too)

=>

38. The water was very dirty. We decided not to go swimming, (enough)

=>

39. She speaks English very well. You would think it was her native language, (so)

=>

40. The weather was so warm that I didn't need a coat, (such)

=>